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June 19, 2014 
 
Dave Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-035-T05, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Revisions to 
Electric Service Schedule No. 98, Renewable Energy Credits Balancing Account 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
 Pursuant to the Commission’s action request, the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) 
provided a response on June 4, 2014, stating it reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions filed 
by Rocky Mountain Power on May 27, 2014, in Docket No. 14-035-T05. The Division finds the 
tariff schedule and rates are consistent with those approved in the Commission’s May 22, 2014, 
bench order. The Division recommends, however, the Commission direct Rocky Mountain 
Power to submit an updated tariff sheet with a tariff name that will be more appropriate for either 
a Renewable Energy Credit Balancing Account (“RBA”) credit or surcharge, such as “REC 
Revenue Adjustment.” 
 
 The Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective 
date of June 1, 2014. The Commission, however, directs Rocky Mountain Power to revise the 
name of the schedule to reflect that name proposed by the Division (REC Revenue Adjustment) 
the next time it files revised tariff sheets.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#256981 

  


